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25/10/00

Dr Nguetsop Martin  

De : Yael Strausz <ystrausz@galilcol.ac.il>
À : <nguetsopmartin@hotmail.com>
Envoyé : mercredi 11 octobre 2000 14:55
Objet : Health Systems Manangment

Dear Dr. NGUETSOP,
 
On behalf of the Galillee College admissions committee, I would like to inform you that you have been 
accepted to the above mentioned course and awarded a tuition scholarship.
 
I have been requested to bring to your attention that this same course is being offered in the French 
Language, during May 2 - 21, 2001.
If it better suits you to attend a course in French, please inform us so that your documents may be 
transferred to this department's care and the letter of invitation sent to you.
 
Sincerely yours,
 
Yael Strausz
===================
Ms. Yael Strausz
Director, International Department
Galillee College, Tivon
ISRAEL 36000
Tel. 972-4-9837444-555
Fax. 972-4-9830227
Email: <ystrausz@galilcol.ac.il> 
WEB: http://www.galilcol.ac.il 


